
TMS Board Report 

 

Normally I will be sending my monthly newsletter, but it is not ready for this meeting yet.  So in 

its place is this report. 

 

Open House/Forms and Fees Day—We had a great turn-out for our Forms and Fees Day.  

Almost all families came to get their children organized with their lockers, and to meet their 

child’s teachers. 

First Day of School--The first day of school went very smoothly.  We had two Renaissance 

Assemblies to promote a positive school climate.  We completed a School-wide Agreement as a 

school.  It was created by students and staff together, and announced at the end of the day.   

School-wide Agreement--As part of our PBIS program, we have established a school-wide 

agreement.  It will be posted throughout the building, and a mural will be displayed near the 

cafeteria.  We will then have a Signing Day, where everyone, students and staff will sign the 

mural. 

New Schedule Structure—As part of our new schedule structure at the middle school, we are 

getting into a rhythm, to get people where they need to go.  We are modeling procedures and 

getting into routines.  For the most part, things are going very well. 

No Calendar Items to Report for September 


